
June 28th 2021 

To All Students, 

 

Trustee, Vice President 

for Education and Evaluation Affairs 

 

Refrain from Part-time Jobs and Drinking in the  

“Special Area for Infection Prevention in Fukui” (Alert) 

 

     The number of confirmed cases of COVID-19 has recently increased in Fukui 

prefecture, and the prefecture has declared its own state of emergency. The prefecture has 

also specified the downtown area (Junka 1-2, Chuo 1-3, Ohte 1-3) as a “Special Area for 

Infection Prevention”, with intense controls being implemented. 

In the University of Fukui, some students who worked part-time jobs or went for a drink 

in the area have been diagnosed with COVID-19 recently. Some more students who did the 

same things have had close contact with infected people. 

The University of Fukui strongly asks students to refrain from working part-time jobs 

or going drinking in that “Special Area for Infection Prevention” in order to prevent infection 

spread and secure the safety of students’ campus life. In addition, in the case that your school 

restricts or bans part-time jobs, you must follow the directions. If you need a scholarship  

because of your loss of income from your part-time job, please contact the 【 Contact 

Information】below. 

I ask you to be much more careful than ever and take infection-prevention measures 

thoroughly according to the “Student Action Guidelines for Preventing COVID-19 

Infection.” 

 

 

[Contact Information] 

○Bunkyo Campus 

Student Affairs Division Student Support 

TEL: 0776-27-8716, 8403 

E-mail: ggakusei@ml.u-fukui.ac.jp 

 

○Matsuoka Campus 

Academic Affairs Division for Matsuoka Campus 

Section for the School of Medical Sciences 

TEL: 0776-61-8266，8265，8850 

E-mail: m-gakusei@ml.u-fukui.ac.jp 

mailto:ggakusei@ml.u-fukui.ac.jp

